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August 30, 2019 

Dear BCS Families and Staff, 

This week, the Los Altos School District (“LASD”) kicked off a community engagement process as part 
of the agreement to find long-term facilities for BCS. You may remember that we agreed to a two-
year facilities solution back in May that allowed LASD more time to engage the community on a 
long term plan. 

LASD has hired an independent consultant, MIP, to run the community engagement process. There 
will be multiple opportunities for the whole community to be involved and we encourage you to 
share your voice. LASD has convened a project team to oversee the process, and I am happy to 
say that one of our board members, Francis LaPoll, is part of that team and will represent BCS’s 
interests in these discussions and ensure a fair process. 

LASD has posted a number of documents about the community engagement process, including a 
calendar of events, on their website. You can access it from this link here. 

Your participation is critical to this process. We’ll be reaching out next week with more information 
about a meeting at BCS to discuss the community engagement plan and ensure your voices are 
represented and heard. 

Please contact me or Francis (francis@lapoll.com) with any questions or concerns. 

 
Best, 

Joe Hurd  
Chair and President,  
BCS Board of Directors 
jhurd@bullischarterschool.com
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